
Dear Reader,
This June I am grateful for you: our number one fan.  This year alone we have been able to take Reinvented Magazine from
an idea to a reality all because of your support. 
 
Reinvented Magazine celebrated our first Birthday on May 20th, 2020. In September of 2019, we printed our very first issue,
officially becoming the nation's first print magazine written for women in STEM, by women in STEM.  Our team has had the
opportunity to travel all over the country presenting our magazine at conferences, where we have met so many inspiring
women that remind us why we are fighting to normalize the idea of women being in STEM fields.  We have interviewed some
awesome ladies too, from Megan Smith (former CTO of the United States), to Merritt Moore (the quantum ballerina), and
Limor Fried (LadyAda, Founder of Adafruit), and have been honored to be the magazine that shares their story.  
 
We wanted to show you the impact your support has made not just for Reinvented, but across the globe.  So let's take a look
at our first year in review.

Reinvented Magazine started as a simple thought and has since blossomed into something truly incredible.  We are providing
girls with role models that they can look up to and remind them that girls belong in STEM.  We empower the next generation
so that one day, I no longer look around the room and am the only girl present.  We are giving women a voice and outlet to
share their stories and help inspire others to continue pursuing their dreams.
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Reinvented Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization
that breaks down barriers and tells the untold stories

of brilliant and inspiring women in STEM.



Now with almost 70 volunteers ranging from high schoolers to professionals, our team is making waves.  Through our
One-for-One Program we are able to donate one magazine to girls in low income and underserved areas for every one
magazine that's purchased.  And with Issue One alone, we were able to donate over 1000 magazines to girls in need.  We are
planning to expand this program with Issue Four, and have donated over 3500 magazines in a single year.
 
We want to make sure that every girl has the opportunity to be introduced to STEM, so we are calling on you to
help us achieve that.  There are many ways to give back, and we hope that you'll consider donating to Reinvented Magazine
to help us reach even further.  No donation is too small, and every penny goes right back into helping empower the next
generation of female scientists, technologists, engineers, and mathematicians.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Consider making a meaningful gift to help us fight the "norm" and remind girls that STEM isn't a boy's club.  You can make our
gift online via our website or through the mail.  And don't forget that as a 501(c)(3) we are eligible for most company gift
match programs! Thank you for your generosity, and I wish you all the best this holiday season.
 
To Infinity & Beyond,
 
Caeley Looney, Founder & Editor in Chief

Use the enclosed card and envelope, or mail your gift to:
 Reinvented Inc.

P.O. Box 236155
Cocoa, FL 32923

 
Simply go to our website and click on the donate button:

www.reinventedmagazine.com
 

How to Donate

Every penny counts


